From: Stefan Chiffers Sent: 05 July 2010 09:55

To: Steve Hill

Cc: Cathryn Humphries; Charles Gerrish (Cllr); Nick Jeanes **Subject:** FW: Raised table - Batheaston High Street

Importance: High

Steve

I do need some advise a.s.a.p please.

I now have a question in, raised by Betheaston Parish Council regarding this issue which requires an answer for the forthcoming Parish Cluster meeting.

Stefan

From: Stefan Chiffers Sent: 14 June 2010 14:47

To: Steve Hill

Subject: Raised table - Batheaston High Street

Steve

I've been asked by Cllr Gerrish to make contact with yourself to either arrange for a sound check or advise on how to establish whether this installation is causing a noise nuisance.

Cllr Gerrish has had a member of the public complain to him about the noise HGV's are making when going over this table.

Are you able to assist with this? Do you require any further information?

Regards Stefan

Stefan Chiffers

Area Traffic Engineer Traffic & Safety Team

2: 01225 394255

⊠: stefan chiffers@Bathnes.gov.uk